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30th September 2025 
Author visit 4th November and Stroud Book Festival 5th and 7th November 2025                                          
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After the success of the last few years and the enjoyment that the children got from the sessions, I am 
excited to tell you that we have again booked virtual sessions at the Stroud Book Festival on 5th, 6th and 7th 
November 2025. These sessions are incredibly beneficial for the children and really encourage that love 
of books and reading, which we all know, is so crucial for all. Children from Reception to Year 6 are going 
to be watching a variety of digital workshops. Here is a little bit of information about the exciting sessions… 
 
Reception and Year 1 are watching… 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                   

   

Year 2 are watching… 

 
Year 3 and Year 6 are watching… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                   

   

Year 4 are watching… 

 
 
Year 5 are watching… 

 
 
In addition, another exciting opportunity this week will be that we are having a local author visiting us – Sian 
Hughes is coming in to work with the school on storytelling and her journey to becoming an author. It 
promises to be a very special week full of exciting authors online and in person!  

 



 

                   

   

I am excited to say that nearer the time The Yellow Lighted bookshop will be offering books for sale linked 
to these sessions – I will send a letter out in due course. The digital sessions will be taking place on 
Wednesday 5th, Thursday 6th and Friday 7th November 2025. 

To help us provide these exciting book-related opportunities for the children, we are asking for a voluntary 
donation of £4 per child. Please note that if we do not receive sufficient donations, we will 
unfortunately be unable to go ahead with the events. 

To secure your child’s/children’s place, we kindly ask that both consent and the donation be made via 

ParentPay by Friday, 17th October 2025. .  If you are in a position to pay a little extra we would be very 

grateful; please do so via the Pay It Forward – Voluntary payment item on Parentpay. 

We cannot wait to once again be part of this brilliant local event and have an author in too! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Knight (Writing and Reading lead) 
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